
Hi Melissa 
  
Thanks for the clarification – yes that’s absolutely fine. 
  
Thanks 

 
  
From: Randall, Melissa < @ons.gov.uk>  
Sent: 20 January 2020 12:26 
To:  < @stonewall.org.uk> 
Cc:  < >;  
< @ons.gov.uk>; @ons.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: The Trans/LGBT+ Sector's views on current Census 2021 proposed questions 
  
H , 
  
Of course – I should have been more specific. We’d find it useful to use with  and , and the 

. Some are aware of the Sunday Times academics letter, and this useful 
to demonstrate there are multiple needs to consider.  
Let me know if that is not okay –  
  
Thanks, 
Melissa 
  
From: @stonewall.org.uk>  
Sent: 17 January 2020 12:13 
To: Randall, Melissa < @ons.gov.uk> 
Cc:   

@ons.gov.uk>; @ons.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: The Trans/LGBT+ Sector's views on current Census 2021 proposed questions 
  
Hi Melissa 
  
Thanks for your email. 
  

 and I have just caught up briefly about this – I just had a question about which 
briefings/conversations you were planning to share this in. If this is just with relevant Govt depts 

 then that’s absolutely fine. 
  
Best wishes 
  

 
  
From: Randall, Melissa < @ons.gov.uk>  
Sent: 16 January 2020 12:02 
To:  
Cc: @stonewall.org.uk>;  
< @ons.gov.uk>; @ons.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: The Trans/LGBT+ Sector's views on current Census 2021 proposed questions 
  
Dear , 



  
Thankyou for the statement detailing the sectors’ views and recommendations on the proposed 
questions and guidance for the 2021 Census. 
  
I have shared it within ONS and we are working on a response. 
  
Would you have any issues with us using this in conversations/briefing to demonstrate the views 
(and the range of views) on the proposed questions and guidance? 
  
Thanks! 
Melissa 
  
  
  
From:   
Sent: 10 January 2020 13:18 
To: Randall, Melissa @ons.gov.uk> 
Cc: @stonewall.org.uk>;  
< @ons.gov.uk>;  @ons.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Trans/LGBT+ Sector's views on current Census 2021 proposed questions 
  
Dear Melissa, 
  
I am looking forward to speaking with you on Monday and receiving an update on the work of the 
ONS on sex, gender and trans status questions in the 2021 census. 
  
Since we last met, I have been working with colleagues across the LGBT+ and trans sectors, and have 
developed with them a statement, attached, outlining their views and recommendations in relation 
to the questions as they are currently proposed. 
  
I hope that you will find this document useful and, as we have previously discussed, feed the sector 
and communities’ views into ongoing development and decision making around this part of the 
census. 
  
As always, I am available to answer any questions, provide information, and support any further 
engagement which you would like to pursue. 
  
As noted in the statement, the sector and community look forward to ONS’s response to our views 
and recommendations. 
  
Many thanks and best wishes, 
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